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More trips to and from
Chicago Heights
To improve service frequency, new 
trips will be added and most “short” 
trips on weekdays and Saturday and 
several “short” trips on Sunday, will be 
extended in both directions to serve 
Chicago Heights.

Earlier and later service
to and from Chicago Heights
Seven days a week, the service span 
to and from Chicago Heights in both 
directions will be extended to start 
about one hour earlier in the morning 
and end about one hour later in the 
evening.

Pace Route 352 Service Changes
Effective January 4, 2021

Other weekday changes
Between 95th/Dan Ryan and Harvey, 
southbound morning rush-hour 
service will operate every ten minutes 
and frequent (every 15 minutes) 
southbound evening service will 
operate about 2.5 hours later.

Other Saturday changes
Between 95th/Dan Ryan and Harvey, 
frequent (every 15 minutes) service will 
now extend about one hour earlier in 
both directions. Frequent service will 
also now extend about one hour later 
for northbound trips and 4 hours later 
for southbound trips.

Other Sunday changes
Between 95th/Dan Ryan and Harvey, 
frequent (every 15 minutes) service 
in both directions will be extended 
to start about two hours earlier in the 
morning and end about two hours later 
in the evening. Southbound afternoon 
trip times will be adjusted to provide 
more consistent departure times from 
95th/Dan Ryan every 15 minutes.

Many trip times will change. 
Updated timetables dated January 
4, 2021 are available for preview 
at PaceBus.com and will soon be 
available on buses and by calling 
(847) 364-7223.

Visit PaceBus.com to sign up for text or email alerts about your routes. 


